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STARTING UP ANOTHER SEASON!

Welcome to another season as we have some unfinished business to wrap up
from our previous season. There are a lot of “thank yous” to catch up on and
they go out to our members and friends of our members for all their help with
either trails or our annual fund raiser at the Ozaukee County Fair. Time never
stands still in life, and we need to recognize all the efforts of those involved in
keeping our Club going. We will list those later in this newsletter.

Also, we have just wrapped up another successful fund raiser at our beer and
food tent at the Ozaukee County Fair. Each year we always seem to encounter
different yet similar challenges and we always persevere and make it through.
This past and the previous summer’s fairs have been both financially a success
for our Club which means we have made corrective measures in our money
handling as well as removed the potential bad seed(s) from our Club. Without
saying too much and causing liability issues, the CPD has sent the information
they collected to the Ozaukee County DA and that was our last update (meaning
they have a potential suspect(s), yet not enough to make an arrest). So looking
back on this sad situation, we have learned our lesson and will continue to be
proactive on our money handling procedures. Thank you to all for sticking with
us thru this tough situation.

Moving forward, we have a lot to cover in just a short newsletter, so [ will step
aside as more is written. So until next time, time to trim the weeds and branches
from around your sled and get ready for our areas swap meets to pick up the
parts needed to get your sled ready for snow!

FROM OUR NESCO QUEEN

Well we did it! With your help, yes, your help! Another successful Ozaukee County
Fair fund raiser. We did this by working together and having fun. That’s the key to
success and keeps us 100% volunteer! Thank you to all!!

A big thanks goes out to all those working many shifts and days and even took
vacation to help us out. Without you, we could not have done it. A handful of you go
above the word volunteer. Thanks for all your great help. We would also like to thank
our second generation of Club volunteers. It is nice to see younger members help out;
you all did a great job! And if you are able to make our Club Packer Party, please wear
your green fair t-shirts!

The fair was hot but successful and that is what counts! Hope you all had fun and we
will see you at next summer’s fair! Please mark your calendars for the 2019 Ozaukee
County Fair which runs Wednesday, July 31 thru Sunday, August 4™, 2019!

CLUB PACKER PARTY

We have moved our party to Sunday, October 29" from Sunday, October 8, 2019, for
the afternoon game. Due to other events in the Cedarburg area, we felt moving it out a
couple of weeks would be well worth it. The location will once again be Edgewater
Golf Course and additional details will be in next month’s newsletter. Please wear
your Packer attire or our green fair t-shirts to our Packer Party! See you there!

LAST SEASON TRAIL WORK THANK YOUS

We need to thank all those from last season for their help with trails; our spring
newsletter came out before we had our trails finished. So without further delay, we
would like to thank the following for their help installing, brushing, maintaining,
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grooming and removing our trails: John Henning, Brad

Largin, Bob Denow, Keith Jenks, Lee Roller, Tim & Deanna

Einwalter, Bob & Julie Vanderloop, Drew Nelson, Jeff
Bykowski, Matt Geszvain, John Haen, Ken Seidl, Dennis
Guttmann, Matt Schmidt, Cal Cummings, Keith Martin,
Tom Salvagio, George Menos, Peewee Fischer, Melissa
Grove, Eric Graves, Kurt Person, Kyle Person, Todd
Habermann, Sam Chase, Jake Bublitz, Bob Thomas, Bobby
Thomas, Jared Kison, Scott Landon, Rick Dickmann, Dan
Burback, and Randy Kison. If I missed listing your name, I
apologize in advance as I am going off of the sign-in sheets.
Thanks again to all volunteers helping keep our trail system
alive!
COUNTY FAIR THANK YOUS
We’d like to thank all the volunteers from our Club as well
as the Sno-Seekers and Sno-Drifters plus family and friends
to help make our annual fund raiser another successful year!
Once again we need to thank Chris Habich for her countless
hours putting heading up and coordinating all that happens
at our tent from setting up the work schedule, ordering the
food and beverages, running and getting supplies, obtaining
donations from local establishments to help cover the bands,
plus working in the cookshak as well as behind the bar.
Next, thanks to Patty Kison for helping Chris wherever
needed, taking care of our Club T-Shirts from set-up to
ordering, picking up and distribution of them, working in the
cookshak and finally, handling our finances before, during
and after the fair. Third, to Angie Habermann for working
each day shift and covering where needed. And fourth, to
all our licensed bartendars for their efforts keeping track of
the finances and keeping the bar running.

Next, we would like to thank the rest of our volunteers for
the following: helping bring the trailers down to the fair,

loading up the picnic tables, setting up the bar and cookshak,

loading up and transporting the Tucker to and from the Fair,
pre-cleaning, cooking, bartending, stocking, food prep, post
clean up, teardown of bar and cookshak as well as pressure
washing the cookshak prior to loading it up and finally
transporting all back to our storage facility. So a hearty
thank you goes out to: Mike Dondlinger, Peewee, Dennis
Guttmann, Andy Malsom, Matt & Melissa Geszvain and
family, Steve Kalsow, Hibber, Mark Helm, Keith & Henry
Martin, Allen P. Hansen, Ken Siedl, Jeff Habermann, Dan
Burback, Randy Kison, Murdock, & Cath Kison, John Haen,
Jared Kison, Clint Habich, Kevin Mutsch, Heather Brandt,
Spanky & Carole Beyer, Roy “Hopsing” & Diane Lange,
Mike Brown, Lauren & Lindsey Pericak, Jim & Jennifer
Hoffmann, Frank Even, Wally & Mary Ann Thill, Rick
“Ricky Bobby” Hall, Sandi & Karl Birkenbach, Chuck
Laufer, Bob & Julie Vanderloop, Bob Denow, Dirk Uhlig,
Tim & Deanna Einwalter, Cal Cummings, Bill Dickmann
Jr., Jim Boul & Cheryl Ashliman, Steve Paulus, Eric Oleson,
Cathy Becker, Mardel Habersetzer, Dean Derge, Alex &
Sandy Gaeth, Mary Demler, Karl & Lynn Simonis, Steve &
Terry Proefrock, John & Theresa Chmiel, Tony Lore, Patty
Lassila, Debbie Klotz, Dan Farkas, Brad and Jackie Largin,
Lee Roller, Jake & Katie Bublitz, Sam Chase, Greg Semrad,

Ruth Heller, Shawn Best, Jeff Bublitz, Curt Rutkowski,
John & Kitty Henning, Paul Mueller, Ralph Voldahl, Scott
& Donna Landon, Evan Fischer, Jim Henning, Chris
Hansen, Dale Schoessow, Lance Wegner, Drew & Laura
Nelson, Lucas & Robert Pericak, Kent Schmidt, Scott
Heven, Jeremy & Jenny Sacho, Stephanie, Elliott, Craig &
Lori & Alex Hoffmann, and Gail Laverenz.

Once again, thank you to all for volunteering to help us
make this another successful fund raiser. I apologize
ahead of time if I have left you out of the above list or
mis-spelled your name; it was not intentional as 'm
working off the sign-in sheets as well as the work
schedule. In case you were missed, we do thank you for
your help; please let us know if you were forgotten.

FALL PARTY
We are planning on our annual fall Club Party -
Appreciation Party and the date is Sunday, October 28,
2018. We will be at Edgewater Golf Course for our party
and there is a Packer away game that Sunday. So like in
the past, this will be a Club - Packer Party!! Please mark
your calendars for this event; more details in October’s
newsletter.
MEMBERSHIP & AWSC RENEWAL
Attention Club Members, please find a membership application
in this newsletter. We need our Club’s application filled out
completely and returned to us with your dues no later than
October 15, 2018. Even though we take applications all year
long, we need to get our renewing member’s applications to us
on a timely basis, now especially with the trail passes needed for
our trail system. This helps us keep our membership list up to
date with cell phone numbers, email address and your physical
address plus keeps our AWSC membership current as well.
Please drop it off at September’s or October’s Club meeting or
mail it to the address listed at the bottom of the application.
Plus, with the trail passes needed each season, the sooner you
turn in your renewal application, the sooner we’ll get your
AWSC card to you in order to get our trail pass. The forms to
obtain your trail passes are on the website listed below or we will
have some forms at September’s Club meeting. If you have any
questions on this, feel free to call myself or Deanna Einwalter or
go to the AWSC.org website:
https://awsc.org/Trail-Pass-Registration
Thank you for your support!!

FOR SALE:

- Coldwave Tour Bags for the rear of your snowmobile; free to a
good home! Call Dave Pom

- Ladies Castle Jacket, Large, White with Black Trim, $50.
Also Castle Pants (not bibs), Large, Black, $30.
Or $70 for both. Call Lee

- Two (2) Polaris Indy Classics 1997 Touring, two-up seats with
back rests, 1760 & 1996 miles on each1998 Triton Elite
aluminum trailer covered, deluxe lights, stud matts, smooth ski
slide guides. Asking $2300 per machine + $2300 for the trailer
or willing to entertain a package offer.
Call Tom

-Garage/Shop for rent; 2000 sqft. in Town of Cedarburg.
Call Mackenzie
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